
 

 

 

The Buffalo Teachers Federation is proud to once again be 

participating in the  

2018 Making Strides Against Breast Cancer 5k Walk 

 

Please help us beat last year’s donation by collecting, 

fundraising and joining Team BTF! Every Penny Counts. 

Sign up by clicking or going to: 

http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/?fr_id=89605&pg=team&team_id=2354414  

BTF Breast Cancer T-Shirts will be available for participants.  

To get yours, contact the BTF.  

 

There will be a 50/50 split and a basket raffle at the 

September 27, 2018 Council of Delegates meeting.  

All proceeds will go to the American Cancer Society.  

Please consider donating a basket or any monetary amount 

to help make this year a success! 

 

Please contact the BTF for more information. 

(716) 881-5400 or email sumhauer@btfny.org 

 

 

http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/?fr_id=89605&pg=team&team_id=2354414

